## St. Genevieve Parish Schools

February 2, 2024

**Academic Awards Night Postponement** 

Dear Parents,

We are going to postpone 1st Semester Academic Awards night for the following reasons:

- Heavy rain is expected on Sunday/Monday night and there are several leaks in the gym that need to be repaired.
- Our boys' soccer team made the playoffs and will have their first game Monday night.

As such, Monday will revert back to a regular day of school (8:20 – 3:00).

Thank you for understanding – we want to keep both you and the kids dry on Monday night and we want to root our soccer team to victory.

As soon as we have another date secured, we will notify you. In the meantime, hope you are able to stay off the road on Monday night and stay safe!

Warm regards,

Amanda Allen

**Executive Director** 



